
ENGLISH TRANSLATION OF LETTER OF RECOMMENDATION FROM 
SECRETARY GENERAL OF PUERTO VALLARTA, JALISCO


To whom it may concern.


Through this channel, I extend a cordial greeting, which I take advantage of to


recommend the work carried out in an efficient, transparent and professional 

manner by the non-profit organization EDUCATION AND SPORTS FOR A 

BETTER LIFE who with their daily work directly benefit hundreds of Puerto 

Vallarta families through their two projects:


1.-La Escuelita (The Little School) which is a reading/writing/math 

intervention program that is located in the Magisterio neighborhood where 

food is also provided to children and young adults.


2.- Club Vallarta is a program for educational and recreational activities in the 

El Salitrillo neighborhood. These activities include music, swimming, English, 

reading/writing/math intervention, basketball, soccer, volleyball, girls club, 

dance team, CrossFit, among other activities.


EDUCATION AND SPORTS FOR A BETTER LIFE is an integral nonprofit, 

supporting and promoting social inclusion and educational of girls, boys and 

young people from families that do not have sufficient resources to cover 

some of their basic needs.




Thanks to the support it provides to the Vallarta community, many families 

are benefited and provided with a second opportunity in their personal 

development.


Since its creation EDUCATION AND SPORTS FOR A BETTER LIFE has done 

great work in the community, with the recognition of the community and 

Governmental Institutions of which this Secretary general is a part and will 

support this nonprofit to achieve the noble purposes for which it exists.


Without further ado for the moment, I give my most sincere 

recommendation for the purposes that EDUCATION AND SPORTS FOR A 

BETTER LIFE deem relevant.



